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Region offers two-week waste exemption period

	Peel Region is currently offering a two-week exemption period for curbside waste collection.

The period started this week and will run until Sept. 18.

During this time, residents may place unlimited amounts of acceptable excess waste at the curb on their scheduled waste collection

day. No garbage tags will be required for this period only.

Residents are encouraged to use the exemption period to clean out their garages, shed or basements, and make room for new waste

collection carts. Delivery of those carts will begin soon. Carts need to be stored until January 2016, when the new program starts.
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